
 

 

 Holy Redeemer Catholic Church 

Our Mission Statement: 
¢ƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ Iƻƭȅ wŜŘŜŜƳŜǊ tŀǊƛǎƘ ƛǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŎŜƴǘŜǊŜŘ ƛƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘ ŀǎ ǊŜǾŜŀƭŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ 
ǘƘŜ Iƻƭȅ {ŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜΣ {ŀŎǊŜŘ ¢ǊŀŘƛǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘϥǎ ǘŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ŀǳǘƘƻǊƛǘȅΦ  ¢ƘŜ Iƻƭȅ {ǇƛǊƛǘ ŜƳǇƻǿŜǊǎ ǳǎ ǘƻ 
ǊŜŀŎƘ ƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ ōǳƛƭŘ DƻŘϥǎ YƛƴƎŘƻƳ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǿƻǊǎƘƛǇΣ ŜŘǳŎŀǘŜΣ ǎŜǊǾŜ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŀƴƎŜƭƛȊŜΦ 

Our Prayer List 
 
Julia McGinley, Ed Lewis,  
Price Parsons, Rena Wood                                         
Tamara & Jack  Bushmaker,  
Sue Buckley Dolan,   Kathy Walsh,  

Kellen Moore, Ethel German, Joanna Powley,  
Roberto Lora Jr., Ricardo Calaguas,  Anna Why, 
Mary Korchak, Joe Elizondo,    
  Sylvia & Bill Stoddard,   Dewayne Shurden, 
  Dorothy Breitmeyer, Dan Gauche, Linda Willis,  
Aster Mullins-Plott,     Pam Dennis, Tim Yun,            
Pemmie Stone, Kristina Todd, Roger Johnson,   
Lorna Bennett, Richard Jackson 

ñO LORD é [we] will exalt you, [we] will praise your nameò (Isaiah 25:1, NRSV). Welcome, 
friends, as we gather to exalt and praise God.  

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
The parable of the wedding banquet should give us 
pause. We like to think of ourselves as good            
Christians—the invited guests. Do we think this gives us 
an automatic “in” with God? Jesus reminds us that what 
is truly important is responding to God’s invitation.    
Everyday, God invites us to be his hands, eyes, ears, and 
heart and bring his love to others. Too often our daily 
obligations and worries block us from responding. We 
don’t have time now — maybe later… 
Consider how you are responding to God’s invitation. 
 

He guides me in right paths for his name sake. 
With your rod and your staff that give me courage. 

~Psalm 23:3,4 

Give Us This Day Books 
 

It’s time to order your 2021 copies so let us 
know if you want to order one for next year. The 
price is $27.00 for the year.   Contact Sue at    

541-756-0633, ext 2. We can    accept, cash, check or you can 
use your  debit or credit card and pay online on our     website 
under  “special  donations.” Order forms in          Sacristy or 
just call office @  541-756-0633, ext 2. Deadline is            
October 28th.  

Judy Bradley Funeral 
 
The funeral service for Judy Bradley 
will be held Tuesday, October 13th at 
11:00 am. Seating capacity of 75 

has already been met. We will be live streaming 
the funeral service and it can be viewed on our   
website: www.holyredeemernb.org.  If you cannot 
come please notify the parish office right away so 
we can let someone else take your place. Please call 
with any questions etc:  
541-756-0633, ext 2. Ushers will be seating you. 

Virtual Blessing of Our Pets 
 

We will be doing a “virtual blessing” of the pets this 
year in honor of St. Francis. Email a picture of your 
pet or pets to Father Jorge @ 
frjorge@holyredeemernb.org and we will put 
them on our website with a blessing. Be sure to    
include your name so we can issue a Certificate. We 
will be accepting pictures through the end of the 
month. You can check a few pictures on the website 
home page now. We will take pictures until the end 
of the month. We’re having a great response.  

Thank you for complying with the 
unpopular Covid restrictions mandated by 
the Archdiocese and State of Oregon. We 
are fortunate that what we are doing is 

working so we will be able to move forward rather than 
backward when the time comes. We just ask 3 things: 1) 
wear a mask; 2) notify us what Mass you want to  attend 
and 3) come on time for Mass.  

Peterôs Pence  Collection will be next week. We 
will have a separate basket with envelopes you can use if 
you wish to donate to this cause. To learn more visit: 
www.usccb.org/peters~pence. 

 

 

Learn -Service -Fellowship Jim or Ann; 541-756-0633, ext 5 
  

religious.ed@holyredeemer.org 



 

 

Love: òThere is always an ôagainõ 

Breaking Bread Missals for 2021 
 

We have ordered fewer books for the next  Liturgical     
season due to the uncertainty of this Covid pandemic and 
we cannot leave books in the pews like we have done in 
the past. We are offering     parishioners the chance to buy 
a Breaking Bread that you can bring to Mass,      however, 
it must be taken with you when you leave Mass. They will 
be sold for $10.00 per book.                  If interested contact 
the parish office  at 541-756-0633, ext 2.  Theyôll be 
 disbursed in late       November in time for   
Advent, December 1st. You can sign up now and pay  
later. It will be “first come, first serve. “ 

Liturgical Lectors & Altar Servers 
                                            
       Saturday, Oct. 17th @ 4:00 pm 
                Lector:  Louie German 
               Altar Server:  Autumn 
              
        Sunday, Oct 18th @ 8:00 am 
               Lector: Leslie Gabel 
               Altar Server:  Ella  
 
         Sunday, Oct 18th @ 10:00am 
               Lector: Kellie Griffin 

                                   Altar Server: Derek 
 
Please call a replacement if  you canôt serve.    
Altar Servers, call Kelly if you   cannot serve or find a          
replacement AND notify the parish office                        
541-756-0633, ext 2  before 2pm on       Fridays. 
 
Please make sure you let the parish office know if   
 someone else is coming with you. We need their name 
and contact              information to make sure they are  
part of the head count. 

 

 

         Wildfire Relief Fund & Appeal 

The Archdiocese of Portland has established a 
Wildfire Relief Fund to help parishes and  people 
impacted by the devastating wildfires in western 
Oregon. Collected funds will be         distributed 
to parishes in need, especially those directly            
assisting people who have lost homes, been      
displaced and otherwise         impacted by the 
fires.   

All parishes are asked to participate in this        
Appeal to support the parishes and                    
communities impacted by the wildfires. Please 
make checks payable to Archdiocese of Portland 
and record Wildfire Relief Fund in Memo. All 
checks should be sent to: The Archdiocese of 
Portland, Wildfire Relief Fund, P.O. Box 15149 
Portland, OR 97293. If you have any questions, 
please contact Carmen Gaston, Director of       
Mission Advancement 
at cgaston@archdpdx.org or 503-233-8332. 
Please assist our parishes, neighbors, and friends 
affected by this devastating season of wildfires. 
Individuals can give HERE. Feel free to forward 
this link. 

October is Respect Life Month. All of us have seen tragedies in 2020 throughout Western Oregon. In 
the midst of it all, the Church proclaims the immeasurable value of every person from conception to        
natural death. 

Parishes, schools and other Catholic ministries are invited to band together this October to "understand, 
value and become engaged with supporting the God-given dignity of every person ð which naturally leads 
to protecting the gift of every person's life" during Respect Life Month.  

The Knights of Columbus are looking 
for volunteers to help with signups for 
the annual Christmas Food Basket      
program. Place and times are yet to be 
determined, however, we are hoping for 

the first week of November. All Covid guidelines 
will be strictly followed.  
For more information or to volunteer, please contact 
Jim DeLong at 541-217-9630. 

Thank you Ushers for taking up the offertory 
again. Please remember to sanitize the baskets after 
each use so they don’t  get missed. 
We also hope to have the ushers help with seating. 
Please let us know if you’re willing to help. 

 

 

 

                       Holy Redeemer Parish-2250 16th Street, North Bend, OR 97459 
                      Phone: 541-756-0633  Fax: 541-756-3234   
                         Website: www.holyredeemernb.org 
            MASSES:  Saturday Vigil - 4.00pm ~ Sunday - 8:00am & 10:00am 
                                   Monday & Tuesday: NO MASS 
                              Wednesday, Thursday & Friday - 9:00am  

Parish Office Hours: 10am to 2pm , Monday through Friday 
ROSARY:  Not at this time  CONFESSIONS:  Saturday - 3:00-3:45 pm or by appointment 

 
 
 

   Fr. Jorge Hernandez - Pastor          541-756-0633 x 4                Deacon Pete Broussard           505-610-3353 
  frjorge@holyredeemernb.org                                                    chaplainpete@gmail.com 
 Susan Uehara - Business Manager 541-756-0633 x 1                
                           businessoffice@holyredeemernb.org           Parish Hall             541-756-0633/x 7                             
 Sue Karolyi - Admin Assistant       541-756-0633 x 2               Religious Education - Jim DeLong   541-756-0633 x 5  
                parishoffice@holyredeemernb.org                 religious.ed@holyredeemernb.org 
                                                                                                     Youth Minister - Ann Delong       541-756-0633 x 5   
                                                                        religious.ed@holyredeemernb.org 
  

10/09  Jacqui Sneddon 
10/10  Kurt Brecheisen 
10/10  Adam Kohler 
10/11  Angela Leone 
10/11  Ernesto Rodriguez 
10/12  Ron McGarrell 
10/12  Phyllis Vieira 
10/13  Sean Esperance 
10/14  Andres Ramirez 
10/15  Donna Byers 
10/15  Teresa Hopman 
10/17  Barbara Bobbitt 
10/17  Marissa Marchant 
10/17  Eduardo Rodriguez 
10/17  Kristine Sneddon 
10/18  Jeremy Chase 
10/18  Jeanine McCurdy 
10/18  Viola Siestreem 
10/18  Alyson Thurner 
10/18  Liam Why 

 Church is not a place you go to; 
it is a family that you belong to. 

Sat      Oct 10      4:00  pm-  Special Intention by the Main Families 
Sun     Oct 11      8:00  am-  Lt. Col. James Wiley  À  by Ruth & Jim Wiley  
                          10:00  am-  Thanksgiving by Mai Lorenz 
Wed    Oct 14     9:00  am-  Judy Bradley À  by Bill & Sylvia Stoddard  & 
                                                                                  family 
Thurs  Oct 15      9:00  am- Judy Bradley  À  by Tess Hansen 
Fri       Oct 16     9:00  am-  Maura Hernandez  À by  Trang Hebert 
Sat      Oct  17     4:00  pm- Karen Hassett  À Jan Parten 
Sun     Oct  18     8:00  am  William Terry, Arthur & Delores Dufour  À À À À  by 
                                                      Dawn & Mike Crow 

                          10:00  am-  Lloyd Lorenz  À Mai Lorenz 

       OUR  Financial  GIFTS  
Our Offertory for: 

 
10-04-20  $ 7083.00 

Online Offertory: $ 240.00 
Total Offertory: $ 7323.00 

 
We sincerely thank you, our              

parishioners and visitors, for your   
ongoing contributions and support.  

You are a blessing!  

Magnificats 
If you want to order a Magnificat you can 
call St. Monica’s at 541-267-7421 or 
email Teresa Adams at:  
teresa@saintmonicacoosbay.org. 
Cost is $36.00 for a year. 

Tentative Confirmation 

We’re hoping to host            
Confirmation next May on    
Saturday the 8th at 10am, so 
mark your calendars and pray 
it can happen as planned.. 

10/18  Ken & Azucena Sifford 

Noted preacher Will Willimon received a  
frantic phone call from parents who feared 
their college-age daughter was throwing away 
her life. Asked to intervene, Willimon         
inquired why she was ending her studies to 
work with the children of migrant farmers. 
What had motivated her radical decision? 
“It was your sermon yesterday that started me 
to thinking,” she replied. Willimon had talked 
about how God wants us to do something    
important with our lives, leading the young 
woman to choose a new path that would make 
more impact and hold more meaning. After a 
long silence, he stammered, “But I was just 
preaching!” 
Willimon was just preaching, and the         
worshiper was just attending church while 
home on break. Yet she perceived a change in 
calling that led to a change in identity,         
security, priorities — and fulfillment.  
 
                  —adapted from The Wired Word  
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